
November 17th 2016 

Deane Goody 

484 Wollombi Road 
BELLBIRD 

NSW 2325 

Dear Planning Services, 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project - SSD 6612. 

I have worked for Daracon for over 8 years and whilst this project is important to me, it is 
also important to the 800+ other Daracon employees and our families. 

I currently work for Daracon as a Stemming Truck Driver and in this job I belong to a team 
who operate the stemming trucks. As a team, we presently deliver stemming aggregate and 
control the loading of blast holes with this aggregate at local mines. The stemming 
aggregate is sourced from Martins Creek Quarry and transported in one of the 26 purpose 
designed Daracon trucks. 

I offer my full support to Daracon's Martins Creek Quarry Project as this quarry is crucial to 
my role. The Martins Creek Quarry has been operational for over 100 years and hopefully 
will continue to do so for many years to come. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Regards, 

/ A /  -e2ts 

Deane Goody 


